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SPECIAL THANK 
YOU TO TEXAS 
ROADHOUSE FOR 
PROVIDING AN 
AMAZING LUNCH 
FOR OUR 
INCREDIBLE 
VOLUNTEERS, 
SPONSORS, AND 
GOLFERS!  ALWAYS 
A GREAT SPREAD!





THANK YOU ALL FOR YOUR SUPPORT!  
BECAUSE OF YOU AND THE COUNTLESS 
CONTRIBUTIONS WE HAVE RECEIVED 
FROM THE COMMUNITY, WE HAVE HAD 13 
SUCCESSFUL GOLF TOURNAMENTS IN 
JONATHAN’S MEMORY!  WE HAVE ALSO 
BEEN ABLE TO GIVE BACK TO THE YOUTH 
OF OUR COMMUNITY BY WAY OF 
SCHOLARSHIPS, WHICH HAVE ECLIPSED 
$100,000 SINCE 2004!  WE ARE TRULY 
BLESSED TO HAVE SO MUCH LOVE AND 
SUPPORT FOR JONATHAN AND OUR 
ORGANIZATION!  THANK YOU!


